
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/14/2013 1:12:23 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: yard visit 

Seems like Monday afternoon may be best for your visit, but Tuesday morning also can work. 

Some of the folks there will be on vacation, but a great guy named Bill Russo will be 
available. You'll like him. 

Just let me know what your specific plans are and we'll nail it down. 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0268532 
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